
ASHLAND OPTIMIST CLUB
Meeting Saturday Mornings @ 7:30 A.M.

 Optimist Drive, Ashland, MO  65010

February 14, 2021
"You cannot do all the good the world needs, but the world needs all the good you can do."

Optimist Board
Jan Palmer President
Lisa Barnum VP
Dana Plunkett VP
Missy Bonderer            Past Pres.
Barrett Glascock Secretary
Heather Martin Treasurer 
Bruce Glascock            2021
Bernie Bartel                 2021
Shawn Steelman    2022
Robert Blake  2022
John Dougan  2022

COMING UP

Board Meeting:
    March 11, 2021 7:00 p.m.
TAKE A MINUTE TO REMEMBER 
THOSE WHO MADE US STRONG:
Carroll Sapp – 1987
“Buddy” Glascock – 1988
William Burnett – 1992
Remus James – 1994
Ron Marley – 1997
Cecil Vaughn – 2001
Billy Jo Sapp – 2004
Marvin Sappington – 2004
Arcie Sapp – 2005
Kenneth Nichols – 2006
Lahmon Wren – 2007
Joe Smith - 2009
Jimmy Jo Calvin- 2009
Bob Sappington – 2010
Clifford Caldwell-2013
Mel Rupard-2013
Ernest Woods—2013
John Johnson—2013
Michael Dalton--2013
Jim Moore--2016
Carl Long--2016 
Don Jones-2017
Clay Austin-2017
Sharon Donley-2017
Ben Nieman- 2017
Nick Kimbler- 2018
Barbara Perry- 2018
Jacob Zagorac- 2019

Happy Valentine's Day!

I hope everyone is staying safe and warm. The Ashland 
Optimist Board met Thursday, Feb. 11th at 7:00 p.m. 
President Jan Palmer would like to start doing our meetings 
on the first Saturday of each month via Zoom starting on 
March 6th at 8:00 a.m. She will send out more information, 
including the Zoom link before that date. 

Eastern Missouri District will be holding a meeting Feb. 26-
27. The meeting will be virtual, free, and open to anyone who
is interested in joining in. Be sure to REGISTER as soon as 
possible.  There is a limited amount of Happiness Bags being 
sent out to the first people that register, provided by the 
Zone 2 Optimists.  The link to register is on the East Missouri 
Optimist website- https://oi-emo.org/. Friday the session will
be from 6:30-8:30, with the sessions on Saturday starting at 
8:30 and wrapping up with attendance prizes at 2:00 p.m. 
When you register, you should receive the agenda 
information. If you don't receive the agenda, please let me 
know so that I can forward it to you.  

March 20th will be Optimist International Happiness Day. For 
more information, go to the Optimist International website: 
https://www.optimist.org.

The Board also decided to renew our membership in the 
Association of Charitable Games of Missouri and sponsor a 
boy and a girl for the next Boy State and Girl State. 

Letitia DenHartog
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